
North Nodaway R-VI Alumni Banquet 2022 

The Hopkins and North Nodaway Alumni Association is now accepting reservations for its annual alumni 

banquet.  The event will be held at 6:30 P.M. on May 28 at the High School Gymnasium in Hopkins. 

The cost for the dinner is $17 per person with alumni paying an additional $2.00 per alum for dues.  

Payments are to be made payable to the NN R-VI Alumni Association. 

The deadline for reservations is May 20, 2022.   

For call-in reservations, please contact one of the following:   

 Teresa DeMott  660-562-3547 

 Sue Florea  660-778-3739 

 Joyce Hennegin  660-927-3682 

 Donna Spalding  660-778-3890 

For mail-in reservations, please send reservation information and payment to: 

 Linda Cross 

1528 S. Munn 

Maryville, MO  64468 

 

The North Nodaway Alumni Foundation continues to award scholarships to graduating North Nodaway 

students each year.  If you would like to make a donation, you may do so at the banquet or mail your 

check payable to North Nodaway Foundation to Steve Alexander, 29503 122nd Street, Hopkins, MO  

64461. 

 

We hope that you will be able to attend to share in great fellowship and friendship! 

 

Planning Committee: 

Bettie Minshall, Co-Chair 

Steve Carmichael, Co-Chair 

Beccy Baldwin 

Sherrie McEnaney 

Ed Newbury 

Linda Cross 

Rose Lancey 

Gary Ulmer 


